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Revised: Unaccompanied Minors on International itineraries 

 

The Government of Canada has confirmed that the new hotel quarantine requirements 

will not apply to unaccompanied minors. As a result, we will lift the temporary 

suspension of service for unaccompanied minors on international itineraries dated on 

February 11, 2021 and reinstate our regular policy effective February 20, 2021. 

 

For more details about Unaccompanied minors, please visit our Air Canada website or 

contact Air Canada agent. If you have such a booking and would like to rebook, please 

contact your booking agent or Air Canada agents at 800-906-519 (from Hong Kong) or 

400-112-277 (from Shenzhen/Guangzhou). For international and other numbers, 

visit www.aircanada.com/othernumbers. 

 

For the latest information on new entry requirements for Canada, please visit the 

Government of Canada. Make sure to review the government entry 

requirements prior to travel. 

https://www.aircanada.com/hk/en/aco/home/plan/special-assistance/unaccompanied-minor.html
http://www.aircanada.com/othernumbers
https://travel.gc.ca/
https://www.aircanada.com/ca/en/aco/home/book/travel-news-and-updates/2020/new-entry-requirements.html
https://www.aircanada.com/ca/en/aco/home/book/travel-news-and-updates/2020/new-entry-requirements.html

